
 

 

 

 
 
 
4th November 
 
 
 

I would like to apologise to the entire school community, particularly those from the 

Bengali community, for the letter that I issued to parents yesterday. 

 

I regret sending the letter, and I accept responsibility for the offence caused, as this was 

never my intention. I am passionate about the inclusive and diverse education of our 

children and I am truly sorry for my actions. 

  

 
 
 
K Todd 
Head teacher 


